
Page 9 

    

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE MEET 

The Women of the Moose held their Chapter Night 

meeting at the Terrace Bay Moose Home Wednesday 

evening. Senior Regent Marjorie Dejonghe presided 

Two new members, Sheila Dakin and Josefa Hirt were 

welcomed into the Defending Circle. 

The meeting adjourned with a Penny Auction and 

lunch served by Armie Cole, Publicity Chairman, 

and her committee. - 

SOCIAL NEWS (Continued from Page 2) 

infant gvandson David. 

Karen Lundberg travelled with her parents to Toront« 

visiting there before continuing to Roxboro, Que. to 

join Lita Marie Boudreau where they visited Lita 

Marie's grandmother, Mrs: A. Bougie and her aunt 

Mrs. W. P. Grant in Repentigny and other relatives 

in Quebec. 
Henry Gaulin left over the weekend for Toronto, 

returning for another term at Central Tech. 

Knute and Ingo Schmiedschen are attending Kings 

Collegiate in Scarboro this term. 

Jerry Kennedy and Bob McMillan are enrolled at 

Hammarskjold High School in Port Arthur . 

Helen Sinotte enters St. Josephs' School of Nursing 

in Port Arthur on Tuesday. 

Bonnie Dorland was home from Port Arthur General 

School of Nursing visiting her family, Mr. and Mrs. 

Terry Dorland over the holiday weekend. Joe Dorland 

returned Tuesday to Pickering College in Newmarket 

D: i turned h May and Terry Dorland and family peed 5 e 
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FUNERAL RITES CONDUCTED (Cont'd from Sch.news) 

Hervé Fournier of Ottawa, Mr. and Mrs. R. Fournier 

of Terrace Bay, Mr. and Mrs. Camille Poirier of Fort 

William, Omar Caouette of Nipigon and many friends 

in the immediate district. 

CARD OF THANKS The Schreiber North Star Hockey 

Club executive thank all who purchased tickets or 

helped in anyway in connection with the $50. Bond 

Draw, won by Joe L. Commisso of Schreiber, also 

the 1965 Spring Draw on July 15th, when winners 

were: Wally Stokes, Mrs. K. Davis and N. Commisso. 

SOCIAL NEWS (Continued) 

last week from their vacation visiting their families, 

Dr. and Mrs. A.G. Dorland and Mrs. C.H. Greer 

in Wellington. 

Mr. Charles Wedley of Winnipeg is visiting with 

his daughter Mrs. Reg. Cotton and family. 

Virginia Pineault and Mary Slattery left last week- 

end to join Mary's family in Thurso, Que. taking 

their High School in Buckingham. 

Rev. and Mrs. Garnet Husser had his sister-in-law, 

Mrs. Carlisle Husser of Niagara Falls visiting them 

last week. Rev. Carlisle Husser is the minister at 

Stanford United Church in Niagara Falls. 

Don Kennedy and Brian Hubelit left to enroll at 

Port Arthur Collegiate this week. 

Paulette Boudreau has gone to Sarnia where she 

will attend Northern Collegiate Vocational School. 
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